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1. Overview of the report 

The current report highlights the insights from the AA monthly survey, Petrol price drop and 

awareness of petrol taxes. The results illustrate the respondents’ attitude, knowledge and 

opinions regarding the significance of the petrol price drop regarding whether participants 

think the price drop will last and if it will alleviate the burden of the high petrol fees in South 

Africa. 

 

2. Results 
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Are you aware that the Petrol prices are 
dropping on Wednesday the 3rd July 2019?
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Sample 410 
  

Yes No

0.00%

20.00%

40.00%

60.00%

80.00%

100.00%

Do you think that the expected drop of 86 
cents per litre on 93 Unleaded and 95 

Unleaded, 68 cents per litre on Diesel and 
58 cents per litre on Paraffin are significant 
enough to alleviate the burden of high petrol 

fees on South African motorists?
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Do you think that this drop in petrol fees will 
last any longer?
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Are you aware of the taxes imposed on the 
Petrol Fee?



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End. 
Thank you.  


